
To take advantage of the Bookfair, the cheesecakes would need to be paid for on the date
the bookfair is valid and utilizing the bookfair ID.

If you wish to have the cheesecake available on Friday 5, you should place the order in the
store by Monday April 1. 

Alternatively, you can order and pay on April 5 and Barnes & Noble will notify you when the
cheesecake arrives for pickup.

Cheesecake Order Form

Support South Shore Conservatory by ordering your cheesecake during the bookfair




